Community and Public Sector Union

20/09/2016

Dear 'Let Sydney College of the Arts (SCA) Stay' coordinators,

| am writing to you on behalf of the Community and Public Sector Union (CPSU)
Delegates in the Bureau of Meteorology.

At our September Delegates meeting we unanimously passed a motion in support of your
'Let SCA Stay' campaign. We stand in solidarity with the students in their campaign to
save SCA and we call on the University of Sydney to:

¢ halt all job and course cuts,
e re-open enrolments into the Bachelor of Visual Arts, and
o keep SCA open at Callan Park.

CPSU members in the Bureau of Meteorology and across the Australian Public Service
currently face our own struggle against an unfair and unworkable bargaining policy and we
understand that strength in numbers makes a big difference in a campaign like yours.
Therefore we stand in solidarity and support of your courageous struggle.

We sincerely wish you all the best in your fight to save SCA.

In Unity,
Monica

Woricn s,
Monica Long

Meteorology Section Secretary on behalf of CPSU Delegates in the Bureau of
Meteorology
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